
Dear Valued Shareholders, 

We are excited to share an important update regarding the execution of our recent stock split. 

As previously announced, our Board of Directors has approved a 2-for-1 stock split to enhance 

liquidity and make our shares more accessible to a broader range of investors. The effective date 

for the stock split will be October 15, 2023. 

Following the stock split, each shareholder will hold two shares for every one share they owned 

prior to the split. This will effectively halve the stock price at the time of execution, while the 

overall value of your holdings will remain unchanged. 

We are committed to delivering long-term value to our shareholders and believe that this action 

will increase our stock's appeal in the market. 

Thank you for your continued support and trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 

Your Title 

Your Company Address 

Contact Information 


